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Two Tax Awards for TPL: A Testament to Real Contributions in Toba’s Development

Balige, Toba — PT Toba Pulp Lestari Tbk. (TPL) has once again demonstrated its commitment to
supporting regional development by winning two prestigious awards at the 2023 Regional Taxpayer
Awards, organized by the Toba Regency Government through the Regional Revenue Agency
(Bapenda). The event took place at the Convention Hall of TB. Silalahi Center Museum, Balige District,
Toba Regency, on Tuesday, September 10, 2024.

On this occasion, TPL received awards in two categories: the Largest Land and Building Tax (PBB)
Payment and the Largest Street Lighting Tax (PPJ) Payment. These awards were presented directly by
the Regent of Toba, Poltak Sitorus, who expressed his appreciation for TPL’s contributions, along with
other stakeholders, in supporting regional development through tax compliance.

"This award is our way of appreciating all parties, both companies and individuals, who have diligently
fulfilled their tax obligations. This contribution is crucial in supporting the development of Toba
Regency," said Poltak Sitorus in his speech.

Rikky Hutabarat, TPL’s Public Relations representative, welcomed the recognition positively. "TPL is
always committed to fulfilling its tax obligations by making timely payments. We believe that by paying
taxes, we actively participate in the development of Toba Regency," stated Rikky Hutabarat.

In addition to the awards ceremony, the event also featured the launch of the "Sipature Toba"
application, designed to facilitate tax payments for both individual and corporate taxpayers.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com
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Hendri Sitompul, Head of Bapenda, explained that the application aims to provide convenience for
taxpayers. "With the Sipature Toba app, taxpayers no longer need to visit the Bapenda office; they
can simply use their smartphones," Hendri explained.

With these awards, TPL hopes to continue setting a positive example for other companies in fulfilling
tax obligations and supporting regional development.

The event was also attended by the Director of PT Bank Sumut, the Head of the Bank Indonesia Sibolga
Representative Office, sub-district heads, and business leaders who also received awards and
supported the launch of the new application.
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